
  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Conclusion:  

IoT Spark Workshop  

 

The IEEE Circuit and System Society's workshop on IoT 

Spark, conducted on November 17, 2023, was a 

resounding success, leaving a lasting impact on 

participants. Our esteemed lecturers, serving as 

speakers, delivered engaging sessions that provided 

valuable insights into the intricate world of IoT. 

 

The workshop focused on imparting essential 

knowledge of Arduino through a series of hands-on 

experiments. Utilizing the versatile Arduino IDE 

software, students were equipped with practical skills, 

fostering a deeper understanding of the core concepts. 

 

This dynamic learning experience not only expanded 

participants' knowledge but also ignited a passion for 

innovation in circuit and system design. As we 

document the success of this event, we express our 

gratitude to all contributors and eagerly anticipate the 

continued exploration and application of IoT concepts 

by the inspired participants. 


